
As a resident of one of the properties affected by the wildfires, I would like to share my concerns of allowing a potential chemical 
explosion in our midst!
We were very fortunate with the fire started by a untended campfire.  That was in thanks to the heroic efforts of our firefighters.  
They were able to get us all evacuated and save our homes.  However, it there was an actually chemical explosion I wonder if there 
would have been any odds in their favor.  
Water is a treasured resource up here and it is not easily obtained in huge amounts.  
Please consider the safety and health of the many families living on Chehalem Mountain. 


